
CRUDINE RIDGE WIND FARM SUBMISSION 
 
 
Dear Major Projects Team, 
 
We have been following the plight of the residents affected by the Crudine Ridge 
Wind Farm development, both in the national and local media.   
 
The project was referred to the Federal Department of Environment in April 2017, 
who reduced the number of turbines from 77 to 37 under ecological grounds.  The 
developer now wishes to use more powerful turbines and longer blades. We 
understand they have now submitted a Modification Application to the NSW DPE.  If 
approval is granted, this will necessitate even more roadside clearing to enable 
transportation of the larger turbine components.  Given the history of this project, we 
feel this Modification Application must be referred to the Independent Planning 
Commission, especially taking into consideration the FDE’s previous decision. 
 
 


